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14th April 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

As we begin our Easter break, I would like to express my sincere thanks to everyone in our school 

community for their continued support, co-operation and resilience during this very busy term.  

 

We are very proud of our pupils, their many accomplishments and their efforts to keep each other safe. 

I am also indebted to all our staff for their hard work and commitment to support pupils pastorally, 

spiritually and academically. Their dedication is greatly valued and appreciated, as is the support of our 

Board of Governors. 

 

I am delighted to inform you that groundwork has begun this week to prepare the site for our new 

modular buildings for our Irish Medium classes. While most of the building work will be completed off 

site we are very pleased to see this work in school commence. 

 

We are also delighted to share with you the fantastic total of £1100.60, raised for Trocaire and the 

Ukraine Appeal through our Easter Egg Raffle. A further donation of £110 has been received for the 

Ukraine fund. Congratulations to all our Easter Egg Raffle winners and a huge thank you to our School 

Council and everyone who supported this initiative in recent weeks. We are extremely grateful for your 

generosity. 

 

I would like to wish everyone a happy and relaxing Easter break. We look forward to seeing all our pupils 

after the holidays on Monday 25th April.  

 

Please stay safe and take care.  

Fanaigí slán agus tugaigí aire. 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

C. McCooe 

 

 

 

 

 


